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 26 April 2022 

Dear Dr. Fukui, 

On behalf of the Board and staff of the International Council of Nurses (ICN), we 
are writing to thank you for your generous donation to the ICN Humanitarian 
Fund in support of the #NursesforPeace campaign and nurses across Ukraine. 

Ukrainian nurses are demonstrating incredible strength and dedication to their 
profession. Many are living in the basements of hospitals in order to be ready to 
care for injured patients as soon as they arrive. ICN’s support and admiration 
also goes to the nurses in neighbouring countries of Poland, Moldova, Romania, 
Slovakia and Hungary who are caring for the refugees flooding across the 
borders to safety. 

We are so appreciative of the support from nursing colleagues across the world 
and we are working closely with Ukrainian nurses to identify their needs and 
learn how best to support them. Your generous donation will go along way to 
helping them care for their patients.  

The Japanese Nurses Association’s commitment to ICN and your sister nursing 
associations across the world is highly commendable and appreciated.  Please 
accept our sincere thanks and appreciation of your kindness and support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Pamela F. Cipriano  Howard Catton 
President  Chief Executive Officer 
International Council of Nurses International Council of Nurses 
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